UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON
BUREAU OF INTERNATIONAL RELATIONS
SEATTLE, WASHINGTON

Decombar 31, 1943

Mrs. Gertrude Baos Warner
fluseum of Art

University of Oregon
Eugene, Oregon

Dear lirs. Warner:

You cre cordially invited to attend & joint meeting of the ‘nutitute
of Pacific Relations and the China Club Board of Trustees, to be held at
the Rainier Ciub Tuesday evening, Jenuary the 1lth, at 6:30 p.m.

The nurpose of the meeting is two-fold: to celebrate the repeal of
the Chincse Sxclusion Act, and to conduct a forum on th: significance of
that repeal and the orogram or policy which should be adopted in the future.

Thz following program has been tentatively planned: Dr. Charles E.
Martin will discuss the immediate consequences of the repeal with a parti-
cular emphasis uvon legal consequences; Dr. Franz ilichael, Consul Kieng Yi-
seng, and a soeaker to be selected will discuss the iore general problem
of expanding and improving Sino-American relations. Dr. ilichael will speak
on ideological relations; Consul Kiang Yi-seng will speak on the Chinese
point of view, and another speaker on economic relgtions. Ur. Benjamin
H. Kizer will conclude with proposals as to what the Institute of Pacific
Relations .ight do to further good relations with China in particular and
the Far Fast in general.

Rescrvations are being limited to 30, so please indicate as soon as
possible whether you will be able to attend by calling :Elrose 0630, local
593 between 1:00 and 5:J0 p.m., or by writing ilr. Kline Swygard, Secr=tary,
Bureau of International Relations, Social Scisncc Hall, University of
Washington.

Sincerely yours,

PLANNING COUMMITTEE:
Dr. Charles E. Martin
Dr. Frang :iichael
Mr. C. S. Harley
Mrs., Walter Sterling Price

“Kidne R. Swygafd, Sn%;%?ary

KRS:ma







	ua022_b05_f09_095
	ua022_b05_f09_096

